
It is so nice to see the children back in school!  We really 

have missed them and it is lovely to have classrooms full 

again. 

Thank you all for your co-operation, patience and under-

standing as we all get to grips with a new way of being 

together.  It is quite a challenge! 

In the morning, please do not arrive before 8.30 unless 

your child is booked into Breakfast Club.  Key Stage 2 

children use the car park gates.  Only Key Stage 1 parents 

need to queue for the smaller gate. 

At the end of the day, please move around onto the play-

grounds and do not obstruct the gate.  In that way, we will 

avoid large queues outside the building.   

Please do not use the Lacon car park at the moment.  Un-

fortunately, because of changes that have had to be made 

because of COVID, our parents and staff are no longer 

able to use the car park. 

Please name all items of clothing and water bottles.  You 

will not be able to come in to look for lost property at the 

moment and we have no capacity to store it.  If an item is 

named, it can be returned. 

The situation is changing from day to day and I will try to 

keep you up to date with changes we are having to make.  

All of our procedures and policies reflect the advice we 

are receiving on an almost daily basis from the govern-

ment and PHE.   

Although we will not routinely be using masks in school, I  

would recommend that parents and carers wear them 

when they come to collect children at the end of the day.  

Staff who have close contact with parents and carers will 

be wearing masks from next week. 

As always, if there are any questions or suggestions, please 

get in touch by phone or email. 

Welcome Back 

 

Cleobury Mortimer Primary School 

 

COVID-19 

(Coronavirus) 

• Personal hygiene is 

the most important 

way we can stop the 

spread of infection.  

Children wash their 

hands regularly in 

school using soap 

and water.   

• Soap and water are 

available at all times 

in school so there is 

no need to send in 

hand gel. 

• Please provide your 

children with paper 

tissues. 

• Face masks are not 

currently advised for 

children under 11, 

although children 

may wear them if 

you want them to. 

• If your child has 

symptoms of 

COVID—a new per-

sistent cough, high 

temperature or 

change to their 

sense of taste of 

smell, they must not 

come to school. 

• Please see attached 

leaflet for more ad-

vice. 

Head teacher:  Mrs C J Mayfield      Chair of Governors:  Mr S Auger                                                                       Friday 04.09.2020 

Contact us:  01299 270313 admin@cmpschool.co.uk 

Dates for Your Diary: 

Friday 23rd October 2020—

half-term holiday.   

Tuesday 3rd November—

Back to School 

Tuesday 22nd December—

end of term 

Monday 11th January—Start 

of term 

 

Due to COVID-19, we are 

not planning to invite parents 

and carers into school for 

events at the moment. 

 


